
 

 

Bush-Holley House Visitor Guidelines 

Fall/Winter 2020-21 

During this time, the Greenwich Historical Society is asking campus visitors to be aware of and 
to adhere to the following guidelines when visiting Bush-Holley House: 

• The house is shown only by guided tour and advanced reservations are required. Tickets should 

be purchased online or over the phone, 203-869-6899, prior to arrival. 

• All visitors and staff are required to wear a face mask on our site. If you do not bring a mask, one will be 
provided to you. Masks must cover mouth and nose, and be worn at all times. We recognize 

there are medical conditions that make it impossible for some people to wear masks. 
Unfortunately, due to the pandemic, the safety of our guests and employees makes it imperative 

that all visitors wear masks at this time. If you or a member of your party are unable to wear a 
mask while visiting, we invite you to return when masks are no longer an essential part of 

preventing the spread of COVID-19. 

• Your tickets are for a specific tour time.  Please arrive ten minutes prior to the tour start time.  If 
you are over 15 minutes late to your scheduled tour time we cannot guarantee that you will be 

able to participate in the full tour. 

• The tour may last up to an hour in an enclosed space, and the house has 2 floors.  
Tour capacity is limited to allow for six feet of distance between parties in the historic house. We cannot 
accommodate groups larger than 4 ppl at this time. 

• Please social distance when you are on the Museum’s campus—maintain a minimum distance of 

six feet from those outside your party. Please follow all directional signs and distance markers. 

• Hand sanitizer stations are positioned around campus. Please use them and the washing stations 

in our public restrooms. 

• While in the house please do not touch anything beside the safety banisters on the stairways.  If 

you require a seat one can be provided for you. 

• Please be aware that there are no restrooms in the house.  Bathrooms are available in the front 

lobby and can be used prior to and after the house tour. 

• If anyone in your party is experiencing fever, cough, or shortness of breath, you should postpone 
your visit to a later date. The museum will offer a refund or exchange your tickets at no cost to 

you. Call us at 206-869-6899 to make arrangements. 

• For the safety of our visitors, staff, and volunteers, we may close for health & safety purposes, or 
due to inclement weather. For up to date information on any cancellations or delays please call 

203-869-6899 

By visiting the Bush-Holley House you voluntarily assume all risks related to exposure to 

COVID-19. 


